

Dear 4x4 Families.

We hope you're all enjoying our beautiful Kansas fall! It always seems like October is such a busy month, so we're hoping everyone has a chance to slow down before the holidays hit...it's hard to imagine Thanksgiving is right around the corner! Below you'll find some important information for the month ahead...

- We'll be going to see "A Charlie Brown Christmas" at The Coterie on Tuesday, November 19th. As always, we'll send out a Parent Square update as the date gets closer for our parent volunteers. We'll be meeting in the office at 9:00 and returning at 11:45. A permission slip will be in the office a few days before the trip for everyone to sign.
- Instead of doing a big classroom Thanksgiving feast and adding more work to your Thanksgiving plate, we'll be celebrating with our "Dessert with Dear Ones" on Tuesday, November 26th from 4:00-5:45 pm. This is an event hosted by the HTEEC teachers and a chance for families to get together before the busy holiday season. Teachers will provide the desserts! No extra work for parents, just show up and enjoy a treat.
- There is no school on Tuesday, November 26thand HTEEC will be closed from November 27th-November 29th for Thanksgiving break.
- Even though Thanksgiving hasn't happened yet, we have to take a little peek ahead to our Christmas program so we can start practicing our tunes! The program is on Tuesday, December 17th from 1:00-2:00, in the Holy Trinity church. Here is the link to our songs just in case anyone wants to practice at home. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8c19zejQb_8
- With the weather getting cooler, we'll be seeing lots of extra clothing in the halls (jackets, gloves, hats, scarves, etc.). Please make sure to label EVERYTHING that comes to school with your child. Our classroom is shared with three different classes, and we want to prevent things from getting lost as much as we can.

Thanks for reading our November news! Please let us know if you have any questions.

Mrs. Thrasher & Mrs. Richter